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Tate, Michele

From: Richard Karp [rkarp@earthlink.net]

Sent: Thursday, December 17,2009 2:04 PM |

To: EP, RegComments Sl b
Subject: DEP Chapter 95 {25 PA. CODE CH. 95]

To whom it may concern:

I am writing in support of the highest possible limitation of effluent discharge into our waterways and
monitoring thereof as proposed in amendments to Chapter 95. Please extend enforcement to all
dischargers, bringing those who were permitted before April 1,2009 into compliance as they are re-
permitted. It also my wish to determine the environmental impact and cleanup cost before letting the
gas industry operate, and ensure the subsequent clean-up at their expense, Th|s will require knowing the
so-called secret ingredients being used in frack fluids.

Thank you.

Richard Karp
5794 Rt. 654 Hwy.
Williamsport PA 17702

Richard Karp
Williamsport PA
www.rikkisan.com




